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President’s Update
Greetings HFRS Alumni,

The school year is coming to a close, and the
students are participating in memorable year-
end events such as the May Crowning, Mothers’
Dinner, Field Day, and the Eighth Grade Blessing
Mass. It is delightful to watch our students
create memories, build friendships, and grow in
their faith and commitment to service. I hope
you have fond memories of these special times
and can relate to the enjoyment and bonding
that takes place as the school year ends and
summer approaches.  

Throughout the year, we have hosted several
alumni events, and the turnout and
engagement have been encouraging. We are
committed to building on this momentum and
are excited about the prospect of organizing
even more alumni events in the upcoming
school year. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and we
look forward to the opportunity to collaborate
with you in the future

Yours in Christ,
 
Mr. Jon Myers
President  
 

HOLY FAMILY REGIONAL SCHOOL

JESUS CHRIST IS THE REASON FOR OUR SCHOOL

             MAY 2025



HFRS ALUMNI Update 

Maria saad ‘21 

Graduates  from Everest Collegiate and

Signed with Ave Maria University to play soccer in  Fall ‘25

 Brigid Fitzpatrick ‘22 and Madison

(Maddie) Lawrence ’22 

returned to Hfrs to coach the

varsity cheer team and did an

amazing job. The cheerleaders had a

fantastic season and learned so

much from these coaches! 

Jackson Swords ‘21

graduated from Romeo High School and will

be Attending and playing Football for

Kalamazoo college in the fall.



Joey Loeschner ‘17

 recently graduated from Michigan State with

honors in Accounting. He will be interning at

PriceWaterCoopers in Detroit this Summer and will

be starting his Master's program and CPA studies.

Renae Godish '94 has launched Own It Public Relations, a PR and media
consultancy specializing in media relations, content development, crisis
communications planning & management, and more. Renae has 20+ years of PR
experience including representing large corporate clients such as Ford Motor
Company, Deloitte, FiServ, and Dawn Foods; nonprofits including St. Jude
Children's Research Hospital and Catholic Extension Society; and local and
regional clients like the Chicago Auto Show, various chambers of commerce
and more. Renae is available for both short-term/project work and long-term
partnerships and she would love to work with Holy Family alumni! For more
information, email renae@ownitpr.com or visit www.ownitpr.com. 

HFRS ALUMNI Update 
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Spotlighting HFRS Alumni 

Kim (O’Neill) Chevalier and Michelle (Scollin) Braatz from the HFRS Class of 2002 
have children who will be incoming students to HFRS in the Fall of 2025

This fall, my daughter will begin her journey in
the Young 5’s program at Holy Family, the very
place where I walked the halls as a student
years ago. It’s hard to put into words what it
means to see her start her education in the
same classrooms where I first discovered a love
of learning, formed lasting friendships, and
grew in my Catholic faith.

My time at Holy Family shaped not only my
education, but who I am. The values I carry
today—kindness, service, integrity, and faith—
were nurtured by the incredible teachers and
the close-knit school community. It wasn’t just
about academics; it was about becoming a
whole person, grounded in faith and guided by
purpose.

There’s something truly special about being
able to give my daughter the same gift: a strong
foundation rooted in Catholic education. I know
she will be supported, challenged, and loved—
just as I was.

It feels like a full-circle moment, and I couldn’t
be more grateful.

We are happy to have Grace attending
Holy Family Regional School next year
to learn and have fun in a welcoming
and faith filled community. 

It is an amazing experience to pass on to
our children who will now be able to
have great learning experiences and
build life-long friendships just like mom
did at Holy Family. 

Grace will also be joining her older
cousins and cannot wait to meet her
new classmates in the Fall!

Pictured in photo: Dad (Adam Braatz), Mom (Michelle Scollin
Braatz) holding baby sister Isabelle (9 months); Grace (bottom
left), little sister Abby (bottom right).

Pictured in photo: Dad (Scott Chevalier), June (entering Y5), and
Mom (Kim O’Neill Chevalier).



We are grateful to all who have made contributions to the Annual Fund.
 
This year the actual cost of educating one child at HFRS is $8,570. The
difference between the actual cost and the cost of tuition and fees will 
be made up through our fundraising efforts. We ask that you prayerfully
consider a tax-deductible donation to the school that will help us fill the gap.
A contribution in any amount is welcomed, appreciated, and is considered an
affirmation of our ministry in providing a Catholic education. 

Click on this link to make an online contribution or use the QR code. 

Thank you for supporting HFRS!
                                                                                                 
 

HFRS GOLF OUTING 2025
This year’s Golf Outing was a huge success with over
130 golfers braving the cool temperatures to support
HFRS. The outing was held at WestWynd and several
alumni were spotted on the course.

Jackson Sancimino ‘19 and Chris Pagano ‘19  with friends.

Chris Maltese ‘04 with friends.

It’s not too late to support! 

HFRS Annual Fund

https://www.holyfam.org/donate/annual-fund.cfm
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HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATES
WE WANT TO CELEBRATE YOU!

JOIN US IN CAP AND GOWN FOR
THE HFRS CLOSING MASS

ALUMNI
HFRS Class of 2021

FRIDAY, JUNE 6, 2025
10:00AM

ST. ANDREW CATHOLIC CHURCH

REFRESHMENTS IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING
THE MASS

PLEASE RSVP BY MAY 31

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084CA9AC2AA4FA7-56268413-alumni
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084CA9AC2AA4FA7-56268413-alumni
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084CA9AC2AA4FA7-56268413-alumni


 

2023 Gavin Velicevic

2022 Stella Babajan

2021 Maria Saad

2020 Charlie Seip

2019 Lilyana Isho

2018 Chris Galle

2017 Drew Sands

2016 Sergio Guerra

2015 Evaristo Garcia

2014 Lauren Neiheisal

2013 Marina (Izzi) DUBOIS

2012 Sh﻿awn Potwardowski

2011 Jenna (Sassack) Bur

2010 Maria (Redoutey) Hua

2009 Marissa DiMambro

2008 Alex Ehms

2007 Michael Boundy

2006 Salvatore Munaco

2005 Maggie (Klosterman) Decker

2004 Chris Maltese

2003 Anthony Stewart

2002 John Vandercruyssen

2001 Melissa (McMahon) McIntosh

2000 Laura (Vandercruyssen) Nazione

1999 Scott Doyle

1998 David Donoughe

1997 Marty Mackowski

1996 Tracy (Carey) Logan

holy family regional school Class RepresenTativeS

We have been able to find class representatives for 36 of our 41 graduating classes. We are still seeking class
representation from the class of ’85, ’86, ’87, and ‘90. If you know of an HFRS graduate from any of these years, please
have them contact the advancement department. we would love to speak with them about connecting their classmates
to our events.  Also, please encourage all HFRS alumni to register on our website to receive alumni communications.

1995 Aldo Salerno

1994 Renae (Placinski) Godish

1993 Elizabeth (Dudek) Kennedy

1992 Colleen (Doyle) McCabe

1991 Andrea (Burns) Thomas

1990

1989 Amy (Komendera) Berry

1988 Julie (camilli) Klotz

1987

1986

1985

1984 John Paul Belanger

1983 Katie (Babcock) Mason

H o l y  F a m i l y  R e g i o n a l  S c h o o l     2 6 3 3  J o h n  R  R o a d ,  R o c h e s t e r  H i l l s ,  M I  4 8 3 0 7     2 4 8 . 2 9 9 . 3 7 9 8

If you have news to share or ideas for future alumni newsletters, please contact any
member of our Advancement Team:

                    

                        Jon Myers                                                  Jennifer Schmitz                                Kate (Lawless) Cocciolone ‘98
                        President                                              Advancement Director                                Advancement Assistant
                myers.jon@holyfam.org                                         schmitz.jennifer@holyfam.org                                   cocciolone.kate@holyfam.org
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